

Finance and Administration
100 Brickhill Avenue
South Portland. ME 04106
(207) 775-4101
Fax: (207) 775-2255

Executive Office
400 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston, MA 02215
(617) 267-2222
Fax: (617) 267-2232

June 8, 2011

John LoBosco, President Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 116 Oakhurst Rd. Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear John,

On behalf of all of us at MAPS Worldwide, I extend my heartfelt thanks for your support of our StepUP! Family Resources fundraiser on June 17th. Thank you tremendously for your sponsorship in the amount of \$250 (via check #1376 dated June 6, 2011).

At StepUP! Family Resources, we're all about keeping parents and children together and building stronger, more secure families. StepUP! clients work hard to rise above the challenges that stand in the way of safe and stable lives for their children and themselves. Our full spectrum of services provides the support and resources to move from homelessness to stability and self-sufficiency. Please visit www.maps-worldwide.org for more info about StepUP! Family Resources and our other programs benefiting at-risk families in Maine.

From our family to yours, thank you again for supporting our efforts to provide homeless children in Maine with the permanency and stability they deserve. Please contact us anytime at (207) 775-4101 or familycircles@maps-worldwide.org; we are always happy to hear from you.

Warm regards,

Meghan O'Brien

Advancement & External Relations



MAPS is a 501 (c) 3 non profit organization. Our Federal Identification Number is: 01-0348849. In compliance with the Internal Revenue Code, MAPS confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift.



MAPS WORLDWIDE

opportunities for families and children

Dear John, I can not thank you and the club enough for your tremendous support. Thank you very much for spondoring our dinner to benefix StepuP! and for helping us raise much meeded funds to homeless

Maint families. Warm Regards, Meghan

MAPS Worldwide is a non-profit child welfare agency accredited through the Council on Accreditation. At MAPS, we believe that every child needs and deserves a stable, permanent family, and our mission has been built on this conviction for over 30 years. For a complete overview of our programs and services or to support our efforts, please visit us at maps-worldwide.org.